
October 2023

Dear Families,

It has been great to see everybody back in school. The staff are really

enjoying getting to know their new classes. We are looking forward to

meeting you all at Parents’ Evening.

At this meeting you will have an opportunity to discuss how your child has

settled in their new class and the progress they have made so far.

If your child has additional needs there will be another opportunity to meet

with your child’s class teacher in November. Specific details for this will

follow shortly.

As you may be aware, Miss Alison Jones has been appointed as the new

SENCo for the Infant Department. Until January 2024 Miss Ruth Frain,

will continue to support children,staff and families across the Primary

School. We appreciate your patience during this transition time.

If you have a query regarding your child’s additional needs, in the first

instance, please speak to your child’s class teacher. For further support

please contact Miss Frain via admin@gilmourprimary.com or alternatively

call the school office 0151-427- 6306 and leave a message.

Please do not hesitate to contact school for support and advice. We are

here to help.

Kind Regards,

Mr C McDonald
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